
Bulletin - January 30, 2022 

LEARN: Volume 1: Is the Bible Still Relevant? 

Week 5: 'The Bible Transforms Us' 

 

2 Timothy 3.14-17 

But you must remain faithful to the things you have been taught. You                   

know they are  true, for you know you can trust those who taught you.                   

15 You have been taught the  holy Scriptures from childhood, and they 

have given you the wisdom to receive the salvation that comes by trusting 

in Christ Jesus. 16 All Scripture is inspired by God and is useful to teach us 

what is true and to make us realize what is wrong in our lives. It corrects us 

when we are wrong and teaches us to do what is right. 17 God uses it to     

prepare and equip his people to do every good work.  



Megan Southerland (friend of B/C Clark) stomach issues 

Everett Dubois (friend of L/M Clark’s) 

Jane Gasser - A-Fib & on oxygen  

Richard Johnson (Lawrence Johnson’s brother) cancer 

Steve Smitley (family of Tinch’s) 

Jason & Kendra McCalley (Jones daughter) upcoming 

surgery on baby when he is delivered 

Doug Scaggs (Marcia Clark’s cousin) 

Judy Whipple  

Elijah Rader (student of Diane Burks)  

 

 

Names are left on the prayer list for only three weeks; 

but if you wish for a name to remain longer, please let 

the office know. *If you would like a copy of the long 

term prayer list, you can pick one up in the lobby. 

 Vitals for January 23rd 

Weekly Need: $3,200                                                                     

Actual Given: $2,196 
 

Sunday School - 36                                                   

Worship Service - 59 

 

3 easy ways to give:                                            

1. ‘Tithes & Offerings’ box in the lobby                                                    

2. Go to                                        
newheightsconnersville.com/giving                                                               

3. Mail to the church office 

 

TONIGHT                                                     

6 - 8 PM 

Bring a friend! 

 

This is the last day for collecting for the Baby Bottle 
Campaign for The Hope Center. If you would still like  
to donate you can write a check, cash or give online.                                                                

Let’s show some love to our college                     

students! We will be putting care                       

packages together to send them                           

for Valentine’s Day. If you would like                      

to help, we are in need of donations                   

for the packages. Below is a list of                    

ideas we would like to collect:                                                                                                                   

-Individual popcorn                                                                                                        

-Individual bags of pretzels                                                                                           

-Individual bags of Chex mix                                                                                          

-Encouraging notes/letters                                                                                                 

-Little Debbie snacks                                                                                                            

-Pens/pencils                                                                                                          

-Gift cards                                                                                                                                   

-Fruit snacks                                                                                                                     

-Gum                                                                                                                                

-Candy 

You can place your donations in the box 

out in the lobby. Thank you so much for 

helping us love on our college students! 

If you have any questions please see 

Amanda Monk or Bekah Thompson. 


